
CENTRE WELLINGTON HYDRO LTD. 
730 Gartshore St., P.O. Box 217, Fergus, Ontario N1M 2W8 
PHONE:  (519) 843-2900 FAX: (519) 843-7601 
 

 
 
 
April 18, 2013 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd. 
Reply Submission 
Application for 2013 Rates effective May 1, 2013 
Board File Number EB-2012-0113 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3, please find attached Centre Wellington 
Hydro Ltd’s Reply Submission with respect to an application for 2013 rates. 
 
Further to the Board’s RESS filing guidelines, an electronic copy of our submission will 
be submitted trough the OEB filing services. Two hard copies and a CD of the 
submission are being sent by courier. 
 
Yours Respectfully,  
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Florence Thiessen, CGA 
Vice President/Treasurer 
Phone: (519) 843-2900 Ext. 225 
Email: thiessen@cwhydro.ca 
 
 
cc: Keith C. Ritchie, Project Advisor, Applications & Regulatory Audit 
Mr. James Sidlofsky, BLG 
Mr. Dave Proctor, Cornerstone Hydro-Electric Concepts Association 
Mr. Michael Janigan, VECC 
Mr. Bill Harper, VECC 
Mr. Mark Garner, VECC 
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